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News
DeCandia Returns to Linowes and Blocher LLP

March 5, 2014
 

Linowes and Blocher LLP is pleased to welcome back to the firm, Marc DeCandia as Partner in the Condo/HOA Practice
Group. Mr. DeCandia's practice will focus on condominium and community association law and the development of
common interest projects including, commercial, residential, mixed-use, conversions, and land condominiums as well as
master planned, mixed-use and traditional residential community associations.

Mr. DeCandia may be reached at 301-961-5247 or mdecandia@linowes-law.com.


